WKWF

MAIN OFFICES AND THE NATION’S SOUTHERNMOST RADIO STATION P. O. BOX 891
AT e
STOCK ISLAND KEY WEST, FLORIDA TELEPHONE 510

GENERAL MANAGER

OFFICE OF THE Fovember 6th, 1945

Mr, Norman L., Maguire
83 Prospect Street,
BEest Hartford 8, Conne.

Dear Mr. Maguire:

Very glad to receive your letter of October 19th, 1945
notifying us of your reception of WEKWF,.

Your reception as noted in your letter is correct. I will

be very glad to hear from you again and regret that the intricacies
of opening WKWF have prevented an earlier reply.

Very truly yours,

;’M

C. 'E. SMITH, .
ASS'T GENERAL MANAGER
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